
 

 

 
RS2 Software p.l.c. 

COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
The following is a company announcement issued by RS2 Software p.l.c. pursuant to the 
Malta Financial Services Authority Listing Rules.  
 
  
Quote 

 

 

Reference is made to the Company Announcement No.135 issued on the 6th February 2020. The 
date, which was erroneously indicated as the 6th February 2019, should read 6th February 2020. 
  
Any inconvenience is regretted 
 

 
 

Unquote 

 

Dr. Ivan Gatt 
Company Secretary 
7th February 2020 

 


